
English Primer 5 

Mid-Term Syllabus 

Objectives Chapter Week 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘A 
prayer’ 

1. A prayer Week 1 

Week 2 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘A 
wandering coin’ 

2. A wandering coin Week 3 

Week 4 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘Who is 
mighty’ 

3. Who is mighty Week 5 

Week 6 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘Haris 
and tsunami’ 

4. Haris and the tsunami Week 7 

Week 8 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘Tiger 
talk’ 

5. Tiger talk Week 9 

Week 10 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘He told 
no lies’ 

6. He told no lies Week 11 

Week 12 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘The 
Sheikh and his horses’ 

7. The Sheikh and his horses Week 13 

Week 14 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘A 
magic shop’ 

8. The wedding of the mice Week 15 

Week 16 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘A 
prayer’ 

9. The magic shop Week 17 

Week 18 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘Ali 
baba’ 

10. Ali baba and the forty thieves 1 Week 19 

Week 20 

Conduct Midterm Exam 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘Ali 
baba’ 

11. Ali baba and the  forty thieves 2 Week 21 

Week 22 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘Health 
and you’ 

12. Health and you Week 23 

Week 24 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘I am a 
tree’ 

13. I am a tree Week 25 

Week 26 

To do grammatical activities and 
comprehension on the topic ‘An 
Adventure’ 

14. An adventure Week 27 

Week 28 
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Conduct Final Examination 

 

 

 


